
‭Members present: Sue Ellen Harral, Dave Laufer, Mike Kilgore, Arlene Winn, Chuck Price‬
‭Darla Joy (ill)‬

‭Dave read the minutes of the 3-25-24 WCDC meeting which were unanimously approved.‬
‭Arlene reported that the financials were the same as last month. We have $356.54 in the city‬
‭budget line item and $2034.17 in the Brick fund.‬

‭We discussed plaque sales and the Brick fund, that we need to research our meeting minutes to‬
‭see if we have used Brick fund money to complete WCDC projects other than just maintenance‬
‭on the Heritage Wall. Chuck will contact Jim Davis to inquire whether we have previously used‬
‭the Brick fund money for other projects in Weston.‬

‭Dave brought a letter from the AWERE Committee stating that we were approved for our grant‬
‭application for $1746 for banners and lighting at the south end pump station fence.‬

‭Sue Ellen will host a meeting with Mike and Dave to make a selection of banner signs for the‬
‭south end pump station fence. Then they will take this selection to the June City Council‬
‭meeting for the Council's final approval.‬

‭Arlene reported to the group on upgrades at the Rose Garden. We will also need to plant‬
‭flowers at the Heritage Wall as soon as the weather warms up-hopefully on Mothers Day‬
‭weekend. Dave and Mike will also reinstall plaques on the Heritage Wall at that time.‬

‭The group discussed the best way to stabilize the fence panel at the south end wagon site.‬
‭They will take down the panel and store it in Dave's barn.‬

‭Mike will make our social media page "Celebrating Our Community" public soon.‬
‭Our next meeting is scheduled for May 20, 2024 at 6:30 pm at the Community Church.‬

‭Respectfully submitted,‬
‭Chuck Price, substitute Secretary‬


